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Christmas Lunches  
 

We are delighted that our Chritmas Lunches 

will go ahead this year as usual. Christmas 

lunch usually takes a lot longer than a normal 

lunch service. Adding the hygiene and 

distancing measuring in place lunch service 

would need to start early and will be split 

over two days 

 

 Tuesday 8th December Christmas 

Lunch Day – Nursery Class 

 Wednesday 9th December Christmas 

Lunch Day P1, P2, P2/1, P4 

 Thursday 10th December Christmas 

Lunch Day P3a, P3b, P5, P6, P7 

Christmas Lunch Menu… 

 Steak Pie 

 Turkey 

 Fish 

 

A selection of cakes and dessert will also be 

available. 

 

We would appreciate it if you could discuss 

this with your child/ren to help us with 

orders before Christmas Lunch Day. 

 

This is FREE to all P1-3s and P1-7 children in 

receipt of school meals. There is a cost of £3 

for P4-7. Please ensure all dinner cards have 

sufficient funds.  

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Cards 
Every year the children like to exchange cards, 

however, with a its is with a heavy heart we say that 

this cannot happen this year as normal. Children will still 

be able to give a card to their whole class which will be 

displayed in the class room. (Please notes that 

envelopes must be tucked in, not licked ). 

We would ask that pupils do not exchange gifts in 

school at all this year as this cannot be safely managed 

by staff. 
 

Christmas Jumper/Party Day  
Christmas Jumper/Party day will be Friday 

11th December. The children can come to 

school wearing their Christmas Jumper or 

some Christmas Themed. There will be no 

charge for this. Christmas Parties for all 

classes will also be on this day. 

 
 

Christmas Panto 
At CTK we usually celebrate our feast day with a panto. 

Unfortunately were un able to do that this year, 

however, we have booked an online panto for all classes 

and Nursery.  

This years’ Panto is… 

‘Robinhood and His Socially Distant Men’ 

 

Virtual Santa’s Elf Visit  
Santa’s Elves are taking time out of their busy 

schedule to visit all our Nursery, Primary 1 and 

Primary 2 children. They cannot wait to meet 

our amazing children and may even have a 

special gift for them.  

 
 
 


